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By now, most universities in Canada and many around the world have announced the teaching mode 
in the fall term 2020-21 will be moved online, either synchronously or asynchronously or a 
combination. Many K-12 schools are offering virtual learning right now. This new move has 
definitely posed new challenges, and opportunities to some extent.  

Because of the emergent issues we are facing, the Canadian TCSL Association Board has decided to 
defer our symposium scheduled on August 22 to next year, and instead organize a series of virtual 
workshops in July together with our annual AGM to share better practices, strategies, and resources 
with a focus on remote teaching and learning in the context of e-learning. The workshops are free 
and available for everyone who are interested or are in the process of getting prepared for teaching in 
the fall term.  

To propose a workshop, please fill in the following form to let us know what you can offer 
https://forms.gle/yEpGENMiL8XQuMxS8 by June 15th. We will notify you for acceptance by June 
30th. Simply click open the form, fill in the required information (it won’t take long) and press the 
“Submit” button. If you want to keep a copy for your own use, click the “Send me a copy of my 
responses” button right above the “Submit” button.  

Presenters accepted for the 2020 symposium will be guaranteed a spot of presentation in next year’s 
symposium. For those who have already paid the registration fees for the 2020 symposium, we 
encourage you to keep the fees for use in 2021 symposium. We could also return the fund upon your 
request.  

Thanks a lot for your attention and support! 
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